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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 11:32 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Pluris water

Good Morning, 
 
Please place the attached email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
20170166-WS.  Thank you. 
 
From: Chevy Cap [mailto:chevycap@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 11:22 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: Pluris water 
 
Please do not approve this hike request...They are way to high already and the quaility of water is not 
good.Thank You Frank Caprio... 




